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Minutes of the October 21, 2017 Arizona Chapter of MOAA General Meeting 

McCormick Ranch Rail Road Park, Scottsdale Arizona. 

The October 21, 2017 meeting and luncheon of the general membership of the Arizona 

Chapter of MOAA was held on Saturday, October 21, 2017 at McCormick Ranch Rail 

Road Park, Scottsdale Arizona.  This meeting was the Chapter’s annual picnic. 

President Lee Lange opened the meeting at 11:45 AM with the Pledge of Allegiance 

followed by an invocation. 

Members present:  All new members and guests were introduced.  

 
The BBQ lunch was served at 12:00 PM. 
 
President’s Announcements: 

President Lange welcomed all members and guests to the annual BBQ picnic. 
 

Treasurer’s report: The treasurer was not present so President Lange gave his report. 

The Scholarship Fund is currently at $25,365.40. General Fund is at $5982.44 plus 

$200 in petty cash. Total resources are $ 31,547.84  

Program: Entertainment for the picnic was provided by Ted Newman who sang western 
songs and told stories. The program was well received. 
 
Raffle: The raffle grossed $140 so two $35 prizes were raffled leaving a donation to the 

Scholarship Fund of $70. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:47 pm. Next meeting will be November 18, 2017 

Respectively submitted: Paul Schnur, Secretary 
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